
From: everyting alright  
Sent: February 6, 2020 3:44 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: ** Request to make a deputation. 
 
Dear Clerk(s):  
 
First, please accept my apologies for the terrible salutation, but I was not provided with 
information about the name of a person to address this to. 
 
Tammy at Legislative Services told me today that in order to be allowed to express my 
thoughts or opinion about an issue which will be decided at a City Council meeting, I must 
contact the City Clerk's office by electronic mail and request to make a deputation at the 
next Council meeting, which i understand is on Monday evening. 
 
This, therefore, is my request to make a deputation at Monday's meeting.   
 
My deputation will be short and to the point and likely fewer than five minutes. 
It will be about the decision being made on Monday about whether or not to spend more 
money to buy the soap box art installation which sits at City Hall. 
 
Unfortunately, I just found out about this decision which is to be voted upon on Monday 
and i apologize for the last minute timing of the request. 
 
If somebody could answer, with an e-mail message, a few questions about the possible 
purchase I would certainly appreciate it and perhaps with such information I would not 
need to make a deputation after all. 
 
Information I have obtained recently is that the first $15,000 has been paid for by "private" 
donors and not from City funds.  The proposal is to spend another $15,000 to buy the 
wooden boxes.  What amount of the remaining $15,000 will be paid for by City residents 
(from taxes) and what amount will be paid for by "private donors" if Council decides to 
buy the boxes? 
 
In the absence of a clear and straightforward answer to the question in the prior 
paragraph, I would like to request the right to make a deputation (to City Council) at the 
next meeting on Monday before the decision (about whether or not to buy the boxes).   
 
As I have already stated, my presentation will be verbal only and likely fewer than five 
minutes in length. 
 
Please respond as soon as possible, by e-mail, but please understand that since I do not 
have internet access at home, I may not be able to respond until sometime tomorrow, 
although I will be checking for messages later on tonight. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  It is appreciated. 
Sincerely, Sean B. 






